
                  Autumn 1—September 2021 
 

WELCOME BACK 
I would like to say a big welcome back to all of our staff and children.  I hope you have all managed to 

enjoy the Summer holidays and get some well earned rest, despite the Covid restrictions.  Thank you 

to all of our parents for making sure the children have all returned to school in correct uniform and on 

time every day.  We are really excited to return to some kind of normality in School and have some 

exciting activities taking place throughout the Autumn term.   

 

Please check our website at nwpa.attrust.org.uk for updated information on School menus and        

policies. 

NEW STAFF / NEW ROLE 

We would like to congratulate Miss Chloe on her new role in school as Pupil Support Officer.  Miss 

Chloe will now be responsible for all admissions and attendance in school as well as continuing to 

be part of the Safeguarding Team, therefore  she will no longer be working in the School office. 

We are pleased to welcome Miss Payne, who has started her Business and Administration             

Apprenticeship with us and will be based in the School Office with Mrs Smith. 

                                                                                     



 

School Money  

We still have a considerable amount of 

money outstanding from last year for 

Dinners and Uniform.  Can I please ask 

you all to clear your outstanding debt as 

soon as possible. 

May I remind you that all school lunches 

need to be paid for in advance.  If you do 

not keep up with payments, you may be 

asked to provide a packed lunch for your 

child until all outstanding debt is 

cleared. 

If you are experiencing any problems us-

ing School Money, please contact the 

School office and speak to either Mrs 

Smith or Miss Payne. Thank you 

Attendance 

School attendance for our first week back is 

as follows: 

Reception 92.89% 

Year 1  98.3% 

Year 2  96.2% 

Year 3  100% 

Year 4  100% 

Year 5  99.3% 

Year 6  92.7% 

A big well done to Years 3 and 4 for achiev-

ing 100% attendance.  Reception and Year 6 

need to try and do better next week. 

After Schooll Clubs 

We still have places available in some of 

our After School Clubs.  If your child 

would like to take part in a Club, please 

ask for a letter to be sent home with 

your child.:  

Tuesday Year 1 and 2—Recorder/Music 

Tuesday Year 5 and 6—Frisbee 

Wednesday Year 5 and 6—Science 

Thursday Year 1 and 2—Gardening 

Thursday Year 3 and 4—Dance 

 

Thank you 

Collection Times 

You can now collect your children 

every day from the playground.  May 

I remind you of the School finishing 

times as follows: 

 

Monday—Thursday 3.15pm prompt 

Friday 12.45m prompt 

 

Collection can be made using either 

Derby Street or Coalpool Lane Gate. 

Please ensure you arrive on time to 

collect your child. 




